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VBCCO 

Join your neighbors and listen to our speaker: 
 

Ken Chandler, Deputy Assistant Manager 
 

A survey was emailed to ALL email addresses listed 
on the  vbgov.com website, under neighborhoods. 
This was a separate email list then the member list. 
This survey is also included on pages 7 & 8 in case 

the listing missed your email box!  
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IMPORTANT WEBSITES AND INFORMATION  

VBCCO:     http://www.vbcco.org/  

VA BEACH CITY SITE:    https://www.vbgov.com  

WIND POWER:       https://va4wind.com 

SEE IT, CLICK IT, FIX IT:   https://seeclickfix.com/ 

HRT SURVEY RESULTS:  https://transformtransitpublicinput.com 

BOW CREEK STORMWATER: http://www.vbgov.com/BowCreekSWPark 

 

VBCCO GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING DATES FOR 2019 

Thursday, October 10—Speaker Ken Chandler 
Thursday, November 14—Mayor Bobby Dyer 

Thursday, December 12—Acting City Manager Tom Leahy 

President’s Corner 
The leaves are changing colors and some are falling both signaling the last few months of 2019.  
Your VBCCO has worked hard this year to improve our effectiveness in meeting our responsibilities   
to the civic organizations of our great City. We have devised a handbook to assist associations in  
establishing an active set of bylaws and a governing body, have developed a survey to assist in   
identifying the needs of associations as well guidelines for members of the Board of Directors to  
use when they are offered the chance to meet with any civic association. We have been presented  
with a draft proposal for using a variety of media to improve our communications and will have an  
established Communications Committee before the end of this year.  
  
There have been some challenges to face, the most recent is the resignation of Dave Hansen as the  
City Manager and the subsequent reorganization of the City Government. We have established new  
relationships with our current Acting City Manager and the Deputy City Managers and look forward  
to working with our Mayor, Bobby Dyer and the new city management system. There was also the   
resignation of Brad Sike as President of the VBCCO. It may be noted that serving on the board does  
provide individuals with the opportunity to better understand the organization and to grow and   
serve in various leadership positions.  

  
I am humbled and deeply honored to have begun to serve as your President and look forward to  
working closely with our all- volunteer board of directors as we begin to plan for continued growth    
in membership and effectiveness in 2020.  
  
Please consider joining, selecting a liaison to meet with us and help us to continue to improve. Each  
and every individual has value to add to the organization. Enjoy the beauty of the Fall season.  

  
 C. Douglas Jr.  

http://www.vbcco.org/
https://www.vbgov.com/
https://va4wind.com/
https://seeclickfix.com/
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CITY UPDATES 

www.vbgov.com 

LAST MONTH we enjoyed a visit from  Brian Solis 
regarding the electronic scooter issue.  

We request that you share our speakers  
information with YOUR neighborhood. These 
speakers are provided free of charge to help all 

communities learn and grow.  
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LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE 

TODAY! 

Virginia Beach Council of Civic 

Organizations Inc. 
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INFORMATION BELOW IS PROVIDED AS A PUBLIC SERVICE  

ANNOUNCEMENT. SEVERAL CANDIDATE  

FORUMS HAVE BEEN SCHEDULED AROUND THE CITY. BALLOT INFOR-

MATION WILL BE INCLUDED IN THE NOVEMBER VBCCO—THE VOICE. 
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CITY UPDATE FROM 

www.vbgov.com 

FREE ON-STREET PARK ING ON ATLANTIC AVENUE 
 

https://www.vbgov.com/news/Documents/20190930-CO-172SGA-AtlanticAveOnStParkingPlans-2019.pdf  

https://www.vbgov.com/news/Documents/20190930-CO-172SGA-AtlanticAveOnStParkingPlans-2019.pdf
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VBCCO OFFICERS, DIRECTORS AND CHAIRS 
 

President   C. Douglas Jr.   ddrestate@hotmail.com  

 

1st VP   Vacant 

           

Treasurer   Al Wallace 575-5027 alwallace@cox.net 

      

Recording Secretary Vacant     

 

Corresponding    Heather Malaby  VBCCOSecretary@gmail.com 

 

Director   America Wyatt  wamerica97@gmail.com 

 

Director   Bill Brown   wpbrownmd1@cox.net 

 

Director   Mary Bradley  marybradley_07470@yahoo.com 

 

Director   Patricia Knight  pakoneknight@gmail.com 
 

Past-President  Brad Sike   bsike@juno.com 

 

VBCCO WEBSITE: 

www.VBCCO.org 
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VBCCO Board Meetings are held at Our Lady of Perpetual Help—Thank you! 

 

Next VBCCO General Membership Meeting 

Thursday, November 14, 2019 

7:00 pm 

 

Great Neck Recreation Center 


